
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

SECRETARY 

Dr. Scott Williams 
Executive Director 
Healthy Environment Alliance of Utah 
824 S 400 W , Suite B-111 
Salt Lake City, UT 84101 

Dear Dr. Williams: 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

March 14, 2019 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter to NRC Chairman Kristine L. Svinicki dated 
March 13, 2019, regarding your concerns over possible changes in classifying low-level radioactive 
waste in Utah. 

A response is under preparation which will be forwarded to you shortly. 

Sincerely, 

~UJ=o-~ 
Annette Vietti-Cook 


